



8 November 2018

PAPATUANUKU RECYCLING FAIR Tuesday 20 November

Dear Parents/Caregivers

On **Tuesday 20 November**, the Papatuanuku Syndicate is holding a Recycling Fair from 12.30 - 2.00pm in the school hall. This is to raise money to fund the development of the western boundary of the school playground.

Planning, organising and running the fair is part of our *'Living Landscapes'* Integrated Curriculum topic.



We invite all students at St Joseph's School to donate any books, toys, clothes, baby things and games they no longer use. Donated items need to be *clean*, *working* and *in good order*, so they may be a treasure for another student.

Please drop any recycled goods to the teachers of Rooms 1 - 5 by Monday 19 November.

Happy recycling.

Thanks for your support STUDENTS AND TEACHERS OF PAPATUANUKU SYNDICATE

Keep scrolling down for more information.

RECYCLING FAIR

Why?	To raise money to help fund the development of the western boundary of the playground from the flying fox to Pages Road. This is the Social Action from our Integrated Curriculum topic <i>Living Landscapes</i> .
What?	Books, toys, clothes, baby things and games donated by all students at St Joseph's School. Items to be clean and in good order please. Drop goods to class teachers in Rooms 1 - 5 by Monday 19 November.
When?	The Recycling Fair is on Tuesday 20 November from 12.30 - 2.00 p.m.
Where?	St Joseph's School Hall
Who?	Students from Rooms 1 to 5 are organising the Recycling Fair for all students at St Joseph's School to purchase the recycled treasures.